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                            Alert# P15-2-102CA 

                                                     September 28, 2015 
 

Wanted for Garage Burglary 
22nd

 District (Morgan Park) 
 

 
About This Crime: 
This alert gives notice to residents of the Morgan Park (22nd) District of four recent 
garage burglary incidents that occurred in the Morgan Park neighborhood in the month 
of September. In most of these incidents, an unknown offender makes entry into 
garages by entering through an unlocked door, or forcibly through a side or overhead 
door. Taken from the garages are primarily garden tools.  
 
Incident times and locations: 
These incidents have occurred primarily during daytime hours. 

• 11200 Block of S. Talman Ave., on September 20, 2015 

• 11600 Block of S. Artesian Ave., on September 21, 2015 

• 2500 Block of W. 118th Pl., on September 25, 2015 

• 11600 Block of S. Artesian Ave., on September 26, 2015 

 
Safety Tips: 

• Secure all windows and doors to your garage. 

• Keep gates locked and yard fences secure. 

• Consider the installation of an alarm system, motion lighting, or surveillance 
equipment around your property. 

• Notify a neighbor, friend, or relative, if you are planning to be out of town 

• Be aware of this situation and alert neighbors in the area about this crime. 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of any suspicious people 
including any vehicle description and license plate information. 

 
If you have any information about this incident, please call:  

Area South Property Crimes Bureau at 312-747-8273 
Reference RD#s HY-431381, HY-435314, HY-438901, HY-437949 


